
Kingstown Port Modernisation 
This project will construct new cargo port facilities and associated access roads on reclaimed land near the existing Kingstown Harbour, providing 
essential climate resilient infrastructure for economic activity on the island. A new marine sewer line will protect and improve the sustainability of the 
surrounding marine environment. The project will increase the efficiency of port services, and facilitate economic growth, while protecting the marine 
environment and providing livelihood support for project-affected persons.

Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Port Authority
Lenski Douglas, Project Coordinator (Ag.)
Email: ldouglas@svgpa.com

Contacts Caribbean Development Bank
Andrew Dupigny, Head, Infrastructure Partnerships, Office of the Vice-President (Operations)
Email: dupigna@caribank.org

This project has been made possible through a grant from the United Kingdom Government under the UK Caribbean Infrastructure Fund (UKCIF), which provides grant funding for 
climate-resilient infrastructure projects to encourage growth and to support improved livelihoods, poverty reduction and safer conditions for residents. UKCIF is administered by the 
Caribbean Development Bank (CDB).
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